**CHAIR**MAYOR DAVID P. MAHER

VICE CHAIR ALFRED B. FANTINI SCHOOL COMMITTEE

459 BBOADWAY

CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02138

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
TEL: 617-349-6620 • FAX: 617-349-6624

imartin@cpsd.us

MEMBERS
FRAN A. CRONIN
RICHARD HARDING, JR.
KATHLEEN M. KELLY
PATRICIA M. NOLAN
MERVAN F. OSBORNE

March 3, 2015

## MOTION:

That the School Committee go on record congratulating the staff and administration of the Tobin Montessori School on their full American Montessori Society accreditation. The Tobin Montessori School is officially the only public district level Montessori program in the country to achieve full American Montessori Society accreditation for all levels, Children's House, Lower Elementary and Upper Elementary. This process was an enormous undertaking and the School Committee appreciates the effort and hard work that went into this.



February 17, 2015

Martha Mosman Tobin Montessori School 197 Vassal Ln Cambridge, MA 02138-6841

Dear Martha,

It is my pleasure to acknowledge your success in achieving American Montessori Society Initial Accreditation at the Lower Elementary and Upper Elementary levels. Your commitment to upholding the highest standards of Montessori Education and working toward continuous school improvement is to be commended. The AMS community joins me in congratulating you on what may have been at times, a challenging endeavor.

Enclosed with this letter is the American Montessori Society Certificate of Accreditation and Accreditation Agreement. We hope that you will display this certificate where it can be seen by your staff, parents, and visitors. Please sign and date the School Accreditation Agreement and return it to AMS, Attn: Marcy Rice via mail, fax, or e-mail. We will in turn sign the agreement and send it to you for your records.

When the school advertises school accreditation, you must specify which part of the school is AMSaccredited. This information should appear in any school materials that advertise accreditation (e-mails, websites, newsletters, handbooks, other printed materials).

I remind you that the AMS staff is here to help you whenever you feel that we can provide assistance with your school problems, concerns, and questions. We look forward to working with you in the upcoming year and wish you continued educational success.

Once again, Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Sara Wilson

Director of School Accreditation and School Improvement

Richard A. Ungerer | 116 Bast 16th Street

Sana Wilson

Executive Director New York, NY 10003

p. 212.358.1250 | www.amshq.org f. 212.358.1256 | ams@amshq.org